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Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
GYMNASTICS CLUB VISIT TO ASPIRE – Monday 18th March 2024 
 
As many of you will know, I am head coach at Aspire Gymnastics Club in Hull and try to take the gymnastics 
clubs from school to Aspire when I can. We have been able to secure a booking with Aspire to take Y3/4 and  
Y5/6 gymnastics club to the facility on Monday 18th March 2024 as part of our on-going lunchtime club. This 
is a world class gymnastics facility and a great opportunity for the children to experience, whether it is their 
first visit or one of many. The cost for this trip is £14.00. 
 
We will leave school at 12:30pm having had a prompt lunch in school and travel by coach to the facility for 
the afternoon session. The session times are 1pm to 3pm. The children will then return to school, leaving 
aspire at approximately 3:15pm. This will mean an expected arrival back to Elloughton Road, outside the 
school, at about 3:45pm. Please indicate when booking the trip on School Gateway, if your child will be 
collected or if they are ok to walk home.  
 
The children can wear their normal PE t-shirt and shorts or clothing they might normally wear for gymnastics, 
such as leotards and shorts as long as they are close fitting and do not contain a zip, and will also need a 
named, disposable bottle of water. Please ensure your child isn’t wearing any jewellery on this day, or that 
they have tape to cover up any earrings which cannot be removed. Warm clothing should be worn over their 
gymnastics kit for the journey.  
 
We hope that you are able to support us to enable this visit to take place and would be grateful if you could 
make your payment and give consent on the School Gateway system, in the clubs section, by Tuesday 12th  
March 2024. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
  
 
 
 
Mr S. Mearns 
Deputy Headteacher  
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